
High Plains Trail Extension
E-470 Roadway

Completed Trail

KEY

HIGHLIGHTS OF HIGH PLAINS TRAIL EXTENSION
FROM 26TH TO 64TH AVENUES

• Ten-foot-wide concrete multi-use path with two-foot shoulders
• New traffic signals with pedestrian countdowns to facilitate safer
   crossings for people on foot and on bikes at the following
   interchanges:
     - 38th Avenue
     - 56th Avenue
     - 64th Avenue

For questions about the High Plains Trail extension, please contact 
roadwidening@e-470.com or call the project hotline at 
303-376-0156.

Through its road widening projects, the E-470 Public Highway 
Authority has built more than 12.5 miles of the High Plains Trail to 
provide pedestrians and people on bikes with better regional trail 
connections to the Cherry Creek, Piney Creek, Happy Canyon, and 
C-470 Trails. For more information on E-470 trail projects, please visit 
e-470.com/trails. 

FROM THE TOLLWAY TO THE TRAILWAY
HIGH PLAINS TRAIL EXTENSION

VISIT E-470.COM/TRAILS FOR MORE INFORMATION

In addition to building more capacity 
to keep people moving on E-470, the 
road widening project will also 
include a four-mile extension of the 
High Plains Trail that runs adjacent to 
the roadway. The trail will be 

extended from 26th to 64th Avenues to serve as a new 
north-south connection for people on foot and on 
bikes in Aurora and Adams County. The extension is 
anticipated to be complete in 2025. The goal is to 
eventually connect the High Plains Trail to Pena 
Boulevard and continue extending it further north.

High Plains Trail Rendering

Trail User Parking Available
at ExpressToll Service Center


